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Hello Kip,

I spoke with Brendan, and he asked that I forward this email to you to accompany online the
story I am submi�ng about this.

Best,
Garre�

From: Levy, Daniel <daniel.levy@trincoll.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 4:41 PM 
To: Goodman, Jody T. <jody.goodman@trincoll.edu>; Selders Jr., John L. <john.selders@trincoll.edu> 
Subject: Jackson vandalism: community mee�ng this Thursday
 
Good Afternoon, Jackson residents,
 
It upsets me to report that, this past weekend, your community was vandalized.  This
included damage to bathrooms, hallways, and the lounge in the Jackson-Wheaton bridge. 
Facilities observed:
 
-lounge chairs broken/damaged
-holes in walls created by thrown chairs
-trash cans knocked over and spilled in hallways
-trash cans emptied onto floors of bathrooms
-paper towel and toilet paper dispensers broken
-broken bottles in bathrooms, shower stalls, and stairwells
-food thrown on hallway floors
 
Aside from being disrespectful to your peers in Jackson, these incidents represent a safety
and hygiene hazard to residents and to the custodial staff who was responsible for cleaning
up.  In addition to the damage, it’s been reported that several residents were being disruptive
by yelling in the hallways and banging on doors.
 
The expectation is that behavior of this sort end immediately.  If you have information about
what happened, please email me with your observations.  Please note that, in most
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situations in which common areas are vandalized and individuals do not take
responsibility, any monetary restitution is divided evenly among all residents of the
community.
 
As a response to these incidents, Dean Goodman, Dean Selders, and I will be leading
amandatory Zoom community meeting for all of Jackson on Thursday, March 18 at
9:00pm to discuss the behavior and what the Office of the Bantam Network Residential
Community and Dean of Students Office expect from the residents of Jackson moving
forward.  Here is the Zoom information:
 
Thursday, March 18
9:00pm
Zoom ID: 673 463 9660
https://trincoll.zoom.us/j/6734639660
 
If you will not be able to attend the entirety of the meeting, please email me as soon as
possible and we will discuss how to attend a makeup meeting. If I don’t hear from you, and
you do not attend the meeting, a lottery point penalty will be assigned to your account. If you
have any questions or concerns please contact me.
 
Kindest regards,
Dan Levy
 
he, him, his
Residential Learning Coordinator for Vernon Street neighborhood and Jackson Hall
TRINsition Fellow for Roosevelt, Minty, and Olmsted Nests
Office of the Bantam Network Residential Learning Community
860-297-2305 ~ Hamlin 3rd floor
Please note that access to my office on the 3rd floor requires climbing stairs – if an alternative
meeting location is needed, please let me know. 
 
What's your Green Dot?
 
“the world gives you so much pain and here you are making gold out of it -”
-Rupi Kaur
 
“even if you are a small forest surviving off of
moon alone.
your light is extraordinary.
—reminder”
-Nayyirah Waheed


